
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  October 30, 2018      
 
RE: 1111 Georgia Street (Eliza ROW)  
                                (permit application #T2018-0078) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (2) Royal 
Poinciana trees.  A site inspection was done and documented the 
following: 

         Tree Species: Royal Poinciana (Delonix regia) 
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Tree #1:   
Diameter: 21.9”  
Location: 80% (on City right of way)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 20% (very poor, severe storm damaged to main canopy, trunk 
torqued, decay, new growth is sucker growth)  
Total Average Value = 66%  
Value x Diameter =  14.4 replacement caliper inches 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 



 



 
Tree #2:   
Diameter: 21.3”  
Location: 80% (on City right of way)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 30% (poor, major decay at base of tree, in main trunk, and in 
branches, fungi in torn main branch, poor canopy structure-one sided with 
heavy growth on opposite side of major trunk decay, potential failure of 
tree)  
Total Average Value = 70%  
Value x Diameter =  14.9 replacement caliper inches 
 
 
Recommendation:  Recommend approval of the removal of one (2) 
Royal Poinciana trees at 1111 Georgia Street along the Eliza side 
right-of-way to be replaced with a total of 29.3 caliper inches of 
dicot or fruit trees from approved list, FL#1, to be planted on site. 



 
 

Public 
Comments 



1

Karen DeMaria

From: Scott Gerke <scottgerke@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 21, 2018 11:12 AM
To: Karen DeMaria
Cc: Doug Gregory
Subject: 1111 Georgia Street Tree Cutting

Hi Karen, 
 
It has come to my attention that you have been notified about the Royal Poinsettias that have been damaged by the 
hurricane and need to be cut down.  I am the tenant at that address and I support that request.  Please let me know if 
there is anything else you need from me.  Thank you.  
 
 
 
Best Regards 
 

Scott Gerke 
impresario & dj 
305‐791‐4375 
Facebook | YT 
"A Celebration of Us" 
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